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DIVISION ADVISORY NO. (mfl , S. 2020
January 15, 2020

In reference to QGSC Circular No. 19, s. 2020 dated January 8, 2020, this advisory is issued for the
information of Concerned Public Schools District Supervisors and Concemned Public Elementary and
Secondary School Heads

SCHOOL AND DISTRICT FIELD ADVISER’S MEETING

The Quezon Girl Scouts Council (QGSC) will hold the School and District Field Adviser's
Meeting on January 18, 2020 (Saturday), 9:00 am at Tahanan Natin sa Quezon, Lucena City.

For more information please see attached QGSC Circular No. 19 s. 2020.

ijATHERINE P. TALAVERA, CESO
Schools Division Superintendent
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M. ILAGAN

Asst. vision Superintendent
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GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
Southern Luzon Region
Quezon Girl Scout Council
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TO : ALL DISTRICT SCOUT COMMISSIONERS, SCHOOL PRINCIPALS,
DISTRICT FIELD AND SCHOOL ADVISERS, MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL
BOARD, and ALL CONCERNED

FR ! Council Executive
Date January 8, 2020

RE - SCHOOL AND DISTRICT FIELD ADVISERS’ MEETING

We are pleased to inform you that we will have the School and District Field Advisers’ Meeting on
January18 , 2020 (Saturday), 9:00 am at Tahanan Natin sa Quezon, Lucena City. :

Agenda will include:
2020 World Thinking Day Celebration
Training Events
2020 Awards Ceremony

We are therefore inviting all School and DFAs to attend in the said meeting. Should you not be
available in the said date, please send your representative.

Thank you very much. We are looking forward for your 100% participation and cooperation.

Yours very sincerely,
LDA{é. CRU

Noted & Approved:

Schools Division Superintendent
DIVISION OF QUEZON
and Commissioner on Administration
GSP-Quezon Girl Scout Council

DR. CATHERINE P. TALAVERI%




